
2018 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD No. SUBJECT DECISION 
01/05 /2108 2018/9 The FAI Controller for the 3rd FAI World Cup of Indoor Skydiving 

noted that the Organiser Agreement prepared by the FAI for the 
FCE appeared to contain many errors when compared with the bid 
document in her possession. Upon investigation it became 
apparent that the bid presented to the 2017 IPC Plenary Meeting 
in Faro was that submitted in the Agenda and the only 
modification recorded in the meeting Minutes related to a change 
in the dates. The proposed changes to reduce the entry fee and 
offer additional services were not recorded as having been 
presented to and accepted by the Plenary.  
While it is obvious that the IPC is grateful to the Organiser for 
these changes, the Bureau feel it is important to record that they 
have been officially accepted. 
 
 

 

Consequently, to ensure due process, the bureau has 
approved the revised bid which will be published on the IPC 
web site and the content of which will be applied to the  
Official Bulletin.   
 
The Bureau requests that the FAI modify the Organiser 
Agreement accordingly.  A copy of the revised bid has been 
provided to the FAI.  

 

 


